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News from CBC Poland
On the 25th of May we held the last day of school for our 1st year 
students.
Our students overcame many personal obstacles during the school 
year.  But they persevered and remained faithful in their studies. In 
just the last 9 months we have observed how many students’ hearts 
have been changed by the Word of God.  And this is just a beginning.   
We are very proud of their accomplishment and enjoy together the 
fruit of their labor.
We had a very special time celebrating this event.  In the formal 
part of the day we acknowledged students with “Highest grade 
average”, “Perfect attendance” and “Most changed person” 
voted by students themselves.  Students presented us with a 
beautifully handmade card, flowers and t-shirts printed with 
their group picture.  We felt so loved by them. The day ended 
with a pot-luck meal and time to socialize before the summer 
break and well deserved vacation for all of us.  
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I want to partner with 
Sozo and commit to a monthly contribution of $_____ 

Name ______________________________    E-Mail ________________________________
Address ____________________________    Mailing Address:   
____________________________________    PO Box 50493  Colorado Springs, CO 80949, USA                      
Please Make Checks Payable to:  SOZO LIFE MINISTRIES

Thank You
We want you to know that your support makes a difference 
in many people’s lives here in Poland and allows us to 
continue our work here.  You are making a good 
investment.  We thank you!!! 
We love you,
Joseph and Ewa Sederstrom

CUT HERE

YOU CAN NOW DONATE ONLINE!
http://sozolifeministries.com/DonateSozo.html
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Greg Mohr Visiting CBC Poland

Last April we were visited by Greg Mohr and his wife Janice from the 
USA.  Greg is a teacher at CBC Colorado and was representing 
World Outreach department of Andrew Wommack Ministries.  We 
organized a one day seminar and invited all the students, including 
our correspondence students, and visitors.  Our school was 
completely full.  Greg ministered on healing and prayed for many 
people.  For us this was a special time full of great teaching and 
filled with great memories.
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